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NUNAMIUT CORPORATION ANNOUNCES 
ITS NEWLY ELECTED BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska – On March 11th, 2023, Nunamiut Corporation held its annual 
shareholder meeting.  All seven seats on the Board of Directors were up for election.  A 
majority of shareholders elected the following five shareholders to the Board:  William 
Paneak, Curtis Morry, Della Tagarook, Irene Attungowruk, and Jerry Sikvayugak.  Proxies 
and votes were cast for board seats A, B, C, D, and E as follows: 
 

Seat Name Term Total Votes Percentage 
A William Paneak 2023-2026 (3-Year) 12,569 39% 
B Curtis Morry 2023-2026 (3-Year) 6,884 21% 
C Della Tagarook 2023-2026 (3-Year) 5,371 17% 
D Irene Attungowruk 2023-2025 (2-Year) 3,769 12% 
E Jerry Sikvayugak 2023-2025 (2-Year) 3,432 11% 

 
Board seats F and G remain vacant and will be filled at the next meeting of the Board of 
Directors, currently scheduled for April 11th, 2023.  Both vacant seats are for one-year 
terms.  
 
Congratulations to our new Board of Directors!  We are excited to see the continued 
progress and growth of Nunamiut Corporation! 
 

# # # 
 
 
 
 
 

About Nunamiut:  Nunamiut Corporation is the Alaska Native Village Corporation of 
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska. Nunamiut was established in 1971 under the Alaska Native 
Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) and provides social and economic resources to its over 
500 Iñupiaq shareholders and their descendants.  More information about Nunamiut and 
subsidiaries can be found at www.nunamiut.com. 
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